Minutes

Fall Parent Meeting
October 5, 2017
Pringle-Morse CISD Library

Following a parent appreciation hot-dog lunch, Superintendent Scott Burrow
welcomed parents to the Fall 2017 Parent Meeting at 11:55 a.m. in the library.
Sadie DelaCruz interpreted for the meeting.

Announcements:

Mr. Burrow announced that Pringle-Morse El-JH is designated as a Title | School-
Wide Program Campus and reviewed the federal funding the school receives.

Mr. Burrow also announced that a free book fair, made possible through book
donations, is planned for February 2018. He also noted that October is Domestic
Violence Awareness Month and that bullying and dating violence may be reported
anonymously through pringlemorsecisd.net.

Attendance prizes were periodically drawn for parents attending the meeting.

Business:

Mr. Burrow reviewed the District Improvement Committee Involvement Policy
and opportunities for parental volunteers, the Parental Involvement Policy, the
School-Family Compact, the Title | School-Wide Programs, and the Compensatory
Education Update and the Equity Plan. The meeting was adjourned at 12:25 p.m.

A Migrant Parent Meeting was led by Sadie DelaCruz at 12:30 p.m.
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The minutes were posted on the entry-way bulletin board and the Pringle-Morse CISD website.



